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Date Program Greeter 

   

   

   

Club Calendar 

26  December No Meeting 

 
2 January No Meeting 

9 January History of Rotary Scholarship 

and Donor Advisory Fund 

16 January Fred Goldsmith 

Shop With a Cop Scores! 
Lt. Tony Corbin of the Macon County Sheriff’s Office receives a $1,000 

from the Rotary Club of Franklin and Cliff Harris  for  Shop with a Cop 

from club president Gary (bottom left). Corbin presents gift cards to  Ro-

tarian Ann Van Harlingen (bottom right) for REACH.. 

The Carolines Sing Songs of the Season 
by Austin Bridges 

 
   This week Rotarians enjoyed a concert 
during our lunchtime meeting.  Some of the 
songs performed included: "Shepherd's 
Praise", "Who Is This Child", "Family Christ-
mas Spectacular", "Marshmallow World", 
"Christmas Pops Trio", "Christmas Hallelu-
jah" and "A Christmas Invitation". A quartet 
from the group sang "On Christmas Night". 
   The Carolines, a singing group from the 
Franklin community, is conducted by Ms. 
Beverly Barnett. Beverly is the fifth conduc-
tor for the Carolines since they began sing-
ing in the early 1980s.  Urs Tolotti accom-
panied the ladies on piano. 
     This month has been particularly busy 
for the Carolines with various Christmas 
concerts.  The Carolines contribute to our 
community by singing at various commu-
nity, church and civic events as well as for 
patients in nursing homes. The perform-
ance was in conjunction with the December 
theme of "Family of Rotary Month" and ar-
ranged by Clayton Ramsey.   
 

 Merry Christmas! 

 

Sean Gibson 

Susan Gibbs 

SANTA 

SANTA 
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Rotary Club 

Of Franklin 

2012-2013 

Officers & Directors 
 

Frank Dean - District Governor 

Jody Cook - Assistant Governor 

Gary Dills - President 

Nancie Wilson - President Elect 

Susie Ledford - Vice President 

Fairley Pollock - Secretary 

Lenny Jordan/Bob Williamson - Treasurer 

Susie Ledford/Gary Shields - New Generations 

Bill McGaha/Demi Bray - Vocational 

Sandy Frazier/John Henning - International 

Nancie Wilson - Club Administration 

Vic Perry/Gary Tallent - Community 

Mike Norris - Past President 

Jim Garner/Fred Berger/Wayne Swank/Lori Hall-

Foundation 

Sean Gibson/Austin Bridges - Public Relations 

Tom Harris/Tom James - Membership 

John Yermack - Future Vision 

Norm Jones - Sergeant-at-Arms 

  

Cards  

Remaining: 

sold by Tom 

Coley in Jan 

1 Ticket  - $1.00                                                              

3 Tickets -  $2.00                                                                            

5 Tickets -  $3.00                                                                          

10 Tickets - $5.00                                                                          

25 Tickets - $10.00 

 

50/50 Information 

6 

No winner in this week’s 50 /50 drawing . Here 

Co-Public Relations Director Austin Bridges 

(R) draws a card from Tom James (L) but did 

not have a winner. Monies roll over to the 

January 9th meeting.  

Money In 

Pot:  

$116 

 Congrats to the Rotary Club of 

Franklin Officers for 2013-14!! 

 
President – Nancie Wilson 

President- Elect- Susie Ledford 

President-Nominee - Sean Gibson 

Secretary- Patsy Parker 

Treasurer – Patti Abel 

Director of Vocational Service – Lenny Jordan 

Director of Community Service – Vic Perry and Judy 

Chapman 

Director of New Generations – Gary Shields and 

Fairley Pollack 

Director of International Service – John Henning, Jr. 

and Sandie Frazier 

Director of Club Service – Susie Ledford 

Program Chairman – Linda Harbuck 

Foundation Chairman – Jim Garner 

Public Relations Chair – Sean Gibson and Dick Pritts 

Sgt-at-Arms – Bill McGaha 

 

Thanks for all you do..service above self!! 

Reminder 

No regular meeting December 26th 

(Merry Christmas) and January 2nd 

(Happy New year). See you January 9th. 

January is Rotary Awareness 
Month 

 Help celebrate this coming January 
as Rotary Awareness Month by educating 
ourselves and fellow members on the his-
tory of Rotary, Rotary Programs, or even 
how to raise the awareness of your club’s 
projects in the community and worldwide. 
Ask members to share personal experi-
ences that they have had where Rotary 
has had a direct or indirect effect. All Ro-
tarians have a story that can be educa-
tional or inspiring and the new year is a 
great opportunity to renew Rotary Inspira-
tion throughout the year. For more informa-
tion on Rotary Awareness Month see club 
president Gary Dills.  
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Polio Plus 
The Rotary Club of Franklin can get matching funds of $1000 from an anonymous donor IF our 

MEMBERS contribute a total of $1000 by February. POLIOPLUS is Rotary’s continuing effort to 

eradicate Polio around the world. Please make your checks to the Rotary Club of Franklin and give to 

club champions Lenny Jordan or Fred Berger. 

Let’s Keep Norm in Our Prayers 

Rotary Foundation 
The Rotary Foundation is a major part of making projects like Project Panama and the Community 

Care Clinic happen. The club is offering a dollar for dollar match if you contribute before the end of 

January 2013. The goal is for each Franklin Rotarian to donate at least $100. Make your check to the 

Rotary Club of Franklin and give to Rotarian Lenny Jordan or Foundation Director Jim Garner. If 

you contribute online, BE SURE YOU MARK THE ANNUAL FUND BLOCK or the club does not 

get credit and please inform Jim that you contributed on-line. 
 

Rotary Club of Franklin Sgt. At Arms Norm Jones was recently hospitalized. Norm has undergone 

tests to determine the exact origin of his cancer and the treatment plan needed. Let’s keep him in 

your thoughts and prayers. 

Congratulations to Stacy Guffey upon his selection as team member on the Bridges to Prosperity project in Nicaragua!!!  


